
Primary 1 Weekly Homework Diary Sheet  
Week Beginning 05.10.20 (This is a suggested format) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Homework Task 

   Monday This week, we will be consolidating and assessing all 
the phonemes (sounds) and common words covered so 
far. We have sent home a word wall today listing 
these. Please practise these sounds and words regularly 
with your child. Thank you. 
We will assess the children’s ability to recognise and 
read these independently this week and will inform you 
of how your child has managed with this, on Friday. 
Please also choose one task from the ‘Sounds 
Homework Grid’ inside the front cover of your child’s 
homework jotter to complete for a sound(s). 

   Tuesday Please practise all sounds and common words on the 
word wall. 
Please also choose one task from the ‘Common Words 
Homework Grid’ inside the front cover of your child’s 
homework jotter. 

Wednesday 
 

Please practise all sounds and common words on the 
word wall. 
Please also chose one task from the ‘Sounds Homework 
Grid’ inside the front cover of your child’s homework 
jotter to complete for a sound(s). 

Thursday  
 

Please practise all sounds and common words on the 
word wall. Please choose one task from the ‘Maths 
Homework Grid’ inside the back cover of your child’s 
homework jotter. 

Friday Please practise all sounds and common words on the 
word wall. 

Teacher 
Comments 

As an end of term treat and as we have been reading 
‘Mr Wolf’s Pancakes’, we are planning to have (shop 
bought and wrapped) pancakes and butter with the 
children on Friday. If your child has any allergies or if 
you do not wish for him/her to participate, please 
inform us of this by Thursday, 8th October – either in 
writing or through a phone call to the school office.  
If you are happy for your child to take part, you do 
not have to inform us of this. Thank you. 
Just a reminder that the children are on holiday next 
week and return to school on Monday, 19th October at 
9am. We hope that you all have a lovely break. 
Kind regards, Mrs Alexander, Mrs Murray and Mrs 
Stevenson. 
 


